May Patterson

From: Lauren Player <Lauren.Player@transgrid.com.au> on behalf of Easements&Development
<Easements&Development@transgrid.com.au>

Sent: Thursday, 21 November 2019 11:04 AM

To: May Patterson

Cc: Easements&Development

Subject: 2019-527 - Quorn Park Solar Farm (SSD-9097) - Request for Advice on EIS

Hi May,

TG REF: 2019-527

Re: Quorn Park Solar Farm (SSD 9097) — Request for Advice on EIS

Thankyou for referring to TransGrid for review.

Please be advised TransGrid has received an initial connection enquiry for the Solar Farm hence TransGrid would
require entering a Connection Processes Agreement to further scope and develop the connection to TransGrid’s
network. We have no further comments at this stage.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact our team.

Kind regards,

Lauren Player
Development Assessment Officer | Network Planning and Operations

TransGrid | 200 OIld Wallgrove Road, Wallgrove, NSW, 2766
T: (02) 9620 0297 M: 0427 094 860

E: Lauren.Player@transgrid.com.au w: www.transgrid.com.au

From: Natasha Homsey <Natasha.Homsey@planning.nsw.gov.au>

Sent: Wednesday, 30 October 2019 3:03 PM

To: Easements&Development <Easements&Development@transgrid.com.au>
Cc: May Patterson <May.Patterson@planning.nsw.gov.au>

Subject: Quorn Park Solar Farm (SSD-9097) - Request for Advice on EIS

Quorn Park Solar Farm (SSD-9097) —
Request for Advice on EIS
Good Afternoon,

The Department has received an Environmental Impact Statement EIS for the Quorn Park Solar Farm, located on
Back Trundle Road, within the Parkes Shire Local Government Area.

The proposal involves the construction, operation and decommissioning of a 80 megawatt solar photovoltaic plant
and development of associated infrastructure, including an energy storage facility and grid connection.

To assist with the whole-of-government assessment process, the Department is seeking advice from your Agency by
Wednesday 27 November 2019.



The EIS can be accessed on this link until the Public Exhibition commences on Tuesday 5 November, from which time
the documents will be available on the Department’s Major projects website:
https://www.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/major-projects/project/9711

If you have any enquiries, please contact May Patterson (cc’d) on 02 8275 1190 or at
may.patterson@planning.nsw.gov.au.

Kind Regards,

Natasha Homsey

Environmental Assessment Officer

Energy & Resources

Department of Planning, Industry & Environment

320 Pitt Street Sydney 2000

T 02 8275 1264 E natasha.homsey@planning.nsw.gov.au
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Disclaimer:

This e-mail may contain privileged and confidential information intended only for the addressees named above. If you are not the intended recipient please
delete this e-mail and advise the sender. TransGrid’s Privacy Policy is available on our website https://www.transgrid.com.au/privacy. Any use,
dissemination, distribution, reproduction of this email is prohibited. Unless explicitly attributed, the opinions expressed in this e-mail are those of the author
only and do not represent the official view of TransGrid. E-mail communications with TransGrid may be subject to automated e-mail filtering, which could
result in the delay or deletion of a legitimate e-mail before it is read by its intended recipient. TransGrid does not accept liability for any corruption or viruses
that arise as a result of this e-mail. Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail.




